
Dear Nazareth Families, 

 

Please join us for a PTG Hosted Parent Night via Zoom, on August 6, 6:30 - 7:30pm, where 

we will discuss what’s on the minds of our Nazareth families. 

 

Please do NOT come to campus, this is a virtual meeting only (via Zoom). 

 

Due to the anticipated interest, we will have all participant lines muted. If you have a question or topic 

you would like discussed, please use the free space at the end of the short survey linked below, to 

provide us with that guidance. We will be recording the PTG meeting, so if you are unable to join us, a 

link to the recording will be provided on Friday, August 7th. 

 

We need ALL families to answer the two questions in the linked survey below. 

 

Distance Learning Preparedness Survey 

 

 

 

Topic: PTG Parent Zoom Meeting 

Time: Aug 6, 2020 06:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79530978045?pwd=WDhlYjdFMm1VTEpncEZiNVJnbTRMQT09 

Meeting ID: 795 3097 8045 

Passcode: Nazareth 

 

 

God Bless, 

 

Mrs. René Coons 

Principal 

Nazareth School, San Diego 

619-641-7987 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe87yoNZZWsY_HpYFPA4OixWk0RyZt86zrvGRXVBWZ9waPqDg/viewform?usp=sf_link

